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The dairy industry is inherently an animal cruelty industry. All humans need to move on from the 
residue of mild Cassio-morphine addiction as decisively as we have moved away from the 
acceptance of human slavery. Those who transition latest will be wise to judge that they will be held 
criminally culpable. 


